January 2021

To Whom It May Concern,

I write to show my support for plans to add a one-story screened back porch to our neighbor’s home. |
have had a chance to review the BZA/HP concept plans for our neighbors at 610 South Carolina Ave SE;
Michael Hsu and Seema Gajwani. | live within a block of their home. | have no objection and hereby give
my approval.

Many thanks,




